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FINAL SELECTION

Architectural and Engineering Services for the
New Parking Structure Project

The County of San Mateo, County Manager’s Office and the Project Development Unit
are pleased to announce that Watry Design, Inc. has been selected to perform the
requested services as identified within the Request for Proposals for Architectural and
Engineering Services for the new Parking Structure at the County Government Center
in Redwood City issued June 9, 2017.

The Board of Supervisors authorized the Project Development Unit on November 21,
2017 to negotiate and enter into an agreement for architectural and engineering
professional services with Watry Design, Inc.

The County would like to thank all firms that have submitted qualifications and

proposals in response to these requests as well as for their overall interest in the
Project.

END OF DOCUMENT

pg. 1




